A Public Apology to Mr. Peter Long
Reesha Dyer

April 21, 2014

I would like to issue this public statement expressing my deepest regret at distracting Mr. Long from
his dissertation by sending him pictures such as the one shown in figure 1.

Figure 1: A Baby Hedgehog

I appreciate that it was foolish of me to assume that Mr. Long was sensible enough not to allow
these images to distract him, and I in no way was attempting to imply that his situation was in any way
similar to that of the hedgehog shown in figure 2.



T understand that a dissertation is a difficult thing to write, and Mr. Long should have been displaying
the work ethic shown in figure 3.

Figure 3: A Hedgehog at a Keyboard




He should not have been displaying the work ethic shown in figure 4, and I understand that I was
not helping him in this regard.

Figure 4: A Hedgehog in a Martini Glass




I can see now that, whilst images such as that shown in figure 5 are very adorable, they actually have
very little to do with World War Two, and are thus not very applicable to Mr. Long’s dissertation.

Figure 5: A Very Young Hedgehog on an Apple
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Furthermore, I understand that even if an image is in someway relevant to WW2, as is the case for
figure 6, Mr. Long’s dissertation is very specialised, and these images will probably not be helpful.

Figure 6: A Hedgehog dressed in a soldier costume




I can appreciate why my hedgehog messages made Mr. Long feel like the individual in figure 7.

Figure 7: A Disgruntled Hedgehog
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Although T am still suspicious that they actually made him feel like the individual in figure 8, because
hedgehogs are adorable.

Figure 8: A Happy Hedgehog




As of today, I promise I shall no longer send Mr. Long photographs of hedgehogs, even if they are
wearing hats, as in figure 9.

Figure 9: A Hedgehog in a Hat




Furthermore, I wish him every success in his dissertation, so that he may be like the individual in
figure 10, and he can party like the individual in figure 11.

Figure 10: A Graduating Hedgehog

Figure 11: A Drunken Hedgehog




I hope that my indiscretions will be forgiven, and our friendship will continue, much like the friendship
displayed in figure 12.

Figure 12: A Hedgehog and a Bunny

If not, I shall be very saddened, much like the individual in figure 13.

Figure 13: A Sad Hedgehog
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Finally, I would like to thank Mr. Long for allowing me this opportunity to express my regret publicly,
and to thank him for his consideration of my apology.

Reesha Dyer (represented by a Hedgehog in figure 14)

Figure 14: A Hedgehog in a Tutu
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